June 23, 2025

Dear Father:

Attached you will find a letter from me (in both English and Spanish) to your parishioners
about the annual Peter's Pence Collection.

As many of you are aware, the needs of Pope Leo are considerable and it is my great hope
that the faithful of our Archdiocese, along with the faithful throughout our great nation, will
respond with exceptional generosity.

| ask that you place the attached letter in your bulletin or post it on your website(s) prior to
the annual Peter's Pence Collection, which will take place this weekend, June 28 and 29. A
very brief word from you to your parishioners would be an added kindness and help.

Many thanks, and may God bless you abundantly,

Archbishop Edward J. Weisenburger



